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Dear Tattenhall Park families,                                                                          Friday 26th April, 2024 

 

What a beautiful way to end the week, with blazing 

sunshine. The field has been mown this week and the 

children have been enjoying playing on the whole 

field today.  We also had a visit from a local farmer, 

who kindly subsoiled the top area of the field for us, 

in readiness for the orchard and Forest school.   

 

Mrs Roberts was a superstar and finished the marathon, on Sunday, in record 

time. She has asked me to tell you how grateful she is, to the amazing team of 

school marathon runners who supported her and raised £1610, bringing her 

total to £5043 for Type 1 diabetes!  What an achievement and a massive thank you to all our school 

community for supporting Mrs Roberts and the children.  

 

New Prickly Pupils… 

We had some exciting footage of our prickly nocturnal friends this 

week. Richard, our landscape gardener, is hoping to release them on 

Monday and the Eco Team will be building them a special habitat pile.  

 

Blue Tit News…  

We have eggs! Our female Blue tit has laid an egg every day since 

Tuesday and now we have four in the nest. Watch this space for more 

news… 

 

Parking Please can we remind parents that there are signs up next to school to indicate that parking 

is not permissible on single yellow lines before and after school. We will be sending out our Mini Cops 

again, next week, to check that cars are parking in the right places.  

 

Wildflower plant- You may have noticed that an area has been created at the front of school for our 

wildflower meadow. A big thank you to Jenny and Fiona and the parents and children who attended on 

Saturday to help prepare the soil. 

 

Have a super weekend,      

Mrs Bolton 
 

Dates for your diary 
 

KS2 SATS week  

Monday 13th May- Friday 17th May 

 

Sports Day 

Tuesday 21st May 

 

Y2 Residential Meeting 

Wednesday 1st May 3.30pm 

 

Health Week 

Week beginning 20th May 

 

Reserve Sports Day  

Wednesday 22nd May  
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